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May 10, 2018

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

Prince Charles Building

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040

St. John's, NL

A1A 5B2 Canada

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon

Director Corporate Services &Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Hydro Place. 500 Columbus Drive..

P.O. Box 12404. St. Jahn's. NL

Canada A1B 4K7

t. 709.737.1400 f.7Q9.737.1800

www.nlh.n(.ca

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro -the Board's Investigation and Hearing into

Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System -Near-Term

Generation Adequacy Report —May 2018 —Extension Request

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro ("Hydro") is writing to request an extension to the

forthcoming semi-annual filing of the Near-Term Generation Adequacy Report, scheduled

for May 15 and November 15 of each year under Board correspondence dated October 13,

2016. Hydro respectfully requests an extension for filing this report to Tuesday, May 22,

2018. This proposed extension will allow information surrounding the contracted supply

over the Labrador-Island Link to be incorporated. Hydro believes this information will add

value to this report.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO

Geoffrey P. Young

~; Corporate Secretary &General Counsel
G PY/skc

Encl.

cc: Gerard Hayes —Newfoundland Power Dennis Browne, Q.C. —Browne Fitzgerald Morgan &Avis
Paul Coxworthy—Stewart McKelvey Danny Dumaresque

ecc: Denis Fleming —Cox &Palmer Larry Bartlett —Teck Resources Ltd.

- - - Roberta Frampton Benefiel--Grand Riverkeeper° Labrador


